
 IMPORTANT DATES 

 

} May 10: Whale Class Zoo 

} May 12: Mother’s Day Tea (4K) 

} May 16: Owl Class Zoo 

} May 18: T/Th Last day/ Water 

Day 
} May 19: MWF Last Day 

-Water Day 

-Owls to Park 

-Whale’s Last Day in  

Club Room@ 11am  

It’s May! I cannot believe we are entering our last month of 

preschool for this year. This month brings so much excitement 

as summer is near, but for us, we start to miss the thought of 

seeing our favorite littles ones each day. It has been a joy and 

our great privilege to serve your precious family this year at 

Fort Hill. Our hearts are surely full from sharing in this 

memorable year with each of you.  

Thank you so much for allowing us to love your babies and 

help them to learn and grow under our care.  

Blessings to you all for a safe, happy, and FUN summer!  

We love you!  

 
 
 
 

} Each year in May, we celebrate National Teacher 
Appreciation Week! Please help me in showering our 
teachers with little notes to express how special they are to 
all of us. We truly have the best of the best at Fort Hill. 
What a blessing they are to our community!   
 

} Our Mother’s Day Tea will be held on May 12 for our 4K 
mommies! Grandmothers and other special ladies are 
invited to attend as well. The tea will begin at 11am in 
Tartan Hall. We hope you will join us on this special day of 
celebrating you!   

 
} Our four year old classes will hold their Class Zoo this 

month. Our students will be so proud to share their animal 
with you! Each Zoo will be held in your child’s classroom 
and will begin right after drop off. You can gather at the 
school door, and I will welcome you in when our 
“Zookeepers” are set to go!   

 
} May 18 and 19 will be our last days of preschool. Your 

child’s teacher will email you specific information regarding 
end of the year activities for each class. For all outdoor 
activities, please apply sunscreen on your baby before 
school. Thank you!  

 
} Tax Statements (January – May) will be sent home this 

month for our non-returning students. Please let me know 
if you have any questions. 
 

 
 
 

1 Thessalonians 5:16  

Rejoice evermore! 

 

Rejoicing in an abundantly blessed 

year at Fort Hill Preschool! 

2023-2024 School Year 
 

Our 2023-2024 School Calendar 
will be sent out in early August. 
September Tuition will be due by 
August 15, 2023. Please save 
the date for our Open House on 
September 6. Our first days of 
the year will be September 7 and 
8. We will be thrilled to see all of 
their smiling faces when we 
return! 
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